
Secretary - ISO/IEC JTC 1 / SC 25 - Dr.-Ing. Walter P. von Pattay 
ZVEI FV 7 & FV 8, Germany 
Tel.: +49/89/923 967 57, Tfx.: +49/89/923 967 59 (only on request) 
EM: Walter@Pattay.com 

 ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25 N 2052 
 Date: 2012-08-06 
 Replaces ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25 N/A 
 

 
DOC TYPE: Liaison report  
TITLE: Liaison report ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25 to IEEE 802.3 on 40 Gbit/s 

cabling systems 
SOURCE: ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25/WG 3 

WG 3(Geneva/WG3)063 
PROJECT: 25.03.16 
STATUS: Outgoing liaison report  
ACTION ID: FYI 
DUE DATE: n/a 
REQUESTED: To IEEE 802.3 for consideration 
ACTION To SC 25 for information. 
MEDIUM: Def  
DISTRIBUTION: ITTF, JTC 1 Secretariat 
 IEEE 802.3 

P-, L-, O-Members of SC 25  
No of Pages: 2 (including cover)  

 

ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25 
INTERCONNECTION OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY EQUIPMENT 

Secretariat: Germany (DIN) 



ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25 N 2052 
2012-09-22 

ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25N2052_Liaison to IEEE802_3.docx  1 

 

ISO/IEC JOINT TECHNICAL COMMITTEE 1 
 
SUBCOMMITTEE No.25: INTERCONNECTION OF 
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY EQUIPMENT 
WORKING GROUP 3: CUSTOMER PREMISES CABLING 
 
53rd Meeting of WG 3 
Geneva, Switzerland, 2012-09-10/13 
 
 
To: David Law; Chair, IEEE 802.3 ( david_law@ieee.org ) 
       Wael Diab, Vice-Chair IEEE 802.3 ( wdiab@broadcom.com ) 
       Bill Woodruff ( billw@broadcom.com ) 
 
 
 
Liaison letter from ISO/IEC JTC1/SC 25 WG3 to IEEE 802.3 regarding a technical report for 
40 Gbit/s cabling systems 
 

ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25/WG 3 extends its congratulations to IEEE 802.3 with regard to the 
approval of its call for interest for NGBASE-T, and the strong level of support this received. 

ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25/WG 3 informs IEEE 802.3 of its project to develop a technical report on 
cabling systems in support of applications that would support data speeds of at least 
40 Gbit/s. At this preliminary stage, SC 25/WG 3 has a working draft, which passed its first 
comment resolutions. 

Further details can be provided by our IEEE liaison officer; however, we would also invite any 
interested parties to contribute to the national review of our PDTR (Proposed Draft Technical 
Report) which is expected to be circulated by mid of November 2012. 

ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25/WG 3 looks forward to supporting IEEE 802.3 in the development of 
both projects. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Albrecht M. Oehler 
Convenor, JTC 1/SC 25 WG 3   

 


